
 

 

USFB/CS/SE/2025-2026/04 

Date: April 09, 2025 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Listing Compliance 

P.J. Tower, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 542904 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Query on delay in filing of corporate announcement for cautionary letter received by the Bank on March 28, 

2024 for our short intimation on investor meeting dated June 11, 2024. 

With reference to the query received by the Bank from BSE Ltd. on delay in filing of corporate announcement 

(USFB/CS/SE/2024-2025/145) dated March 31, 2025. We would like to submit we inadvertently missed the cautionary letter 

received by the Bank from BSE through their email on Friday, March 28, 2025 and hence, we filed the same on Monday, 

March 31, 2025. 

 

We sincerely apologise for the delayed filing and we hereby confirm that we will ensure the compliance, going forward.  

 

This intimation shall also be available on the website of the Bank at www.ujjivansfb.in.  

 

We request you to take note of the above. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For UJJIVAN SMALL FINANCE BANK LIMITED 

 

 

 

Sanjeev Barnwal 

Company Secretary & Head of Regulatory Framework 
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